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Governor’s Message
Dear Montana Kiwanians:

I have enjoyed visiting your clubs and seeing the good work you all are doing, sharing my message of 
Service with a Smile.  We had to cancel the scheduled Midwinter Meeting that was to have been held 
in Great Falls, but I have been getting around to visit some of the clubs that I didn’t get to last fall. 

On March 4, I visited the Helena club at noon and March 5 in Great Falls. Due to road conditions, I 
did my visit to Dillon by Facetime on March 6 and used Zoom to visit the Belgrade Club on March 7. I 
have been visiting some of the Glasgow Builders Club meetings this year, and attended the Montana 
Key Club District Convention in Billings March 23-26. 

I also made the following club visits:

❖ Thursday April 4, 7:30 am visit to the Missoula Sentinel Club

❖ Saturday April 6, help serve at the Billings Golden K Pancake Day

❖ Thursday April 11, noon visit to the Billings Heights Club

❖ Wednesday April 17, 7 am visit to the Columbia Falls Club

❖ Wednesday April 17, noon visit to the Kalispell Club

❖ Thursday, April 18, noon visit to the Polson Club

❖ Saturday April 20, Glasgow Easter Egg Hunt

❖ Thursday April 25, Glasgow BUG presentations for grades 4-5

❖ Thursday April 25, Malta Key Club officer installation banquet

❖ Friday April 26, I enjoyed participating in the Harlowton Club fundraiser (singing in the chorus)

❖ Tuesday April 30, noon visit to the Missoula Kiwanis Club

❖ Thursday May 2: Glasgow Special Olympics

❖ Saturday May 4: attended the Anaconda Club fundraiser

❖ Wednesday May 8, noon visit to the Hamilton Club

❖ Thursday May 16, Glasgow BUG presentations for grades 6-8.

My upcoming Kiwanis plans are to attend the Special K Ranch Barbeque and open house at 
Columbus June 8, visit the Bozeman Club June 17, the KI convention in Orlando June 24-30, the 
Sidney Pie Fundraiser July 12, the Key Leader Camp July 19-21, the Glasgow District Convention 
August 1-4, and the Western Canada District Convention in Edmonton August 9-11. The Glasgow 
Pancake Day fundraiser is during Homecoming weekend September 21.  I hope to see good 
attendance at the Key Leader Youth Leadership Camp in July, as we are having Jane Erickson, a past 
KI President as facilitator. I hope to see you as well in Glasgow as we host KI Vice President Art Riley. 
Keep up the good service that your clubs are doing, and recruit others to join you as we Serve the 
Children of the World while giving Service with a Smile!

From The Desk Of Governor Charles Wilson

Charles Wilson
G o v e r n o r

M o n t a n a  D i s t r i c t  o f  K i w a n i s



GOVERNOR WILSON’S VISITS



KIWANIS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION



KIWANIS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION REPORT
The 104th Kiwanis International Convention was held at Disney’s Coronado Springs in Orlando, Florida, on 
June 26-29, 2019.    Presiding was International President Florencio “Poly” Lat from Manila, Philippines.  
Many of you might remember Poly as he was our International Trustee in 2012-13.  There were 18 
Delegates and 4 guests representing 11 clubs (Anaconda, Billings Golden K, Bozeman, Columbia Falls, 
Glasgow, Helena, Miles City, Polson, Missoula-Sentinel, Sidney and Silver Bow-Butte).  
Keynote Speakers included:
• Jim Collins, author of “Good to Great” and “How the Mighty Fall” and co-author of “Great by Choice” 

and “Built to Last.
• Alex Sheen started the non-profit Because I Said I Would after his message on promises still matter went 

viral.
• Dillon Kalkhurst, the author of “Generation Everyone! – A guide to Generational Harmony at Work, 

School and Home.”  He also put on a workshop showing how the generational principles apply to 
Kiwanis.

• Former Key Club member Tammy Chang, M.D. spoke about how Key Club affected her life, and how 
important it is for adults to mentor and guide youth.

Tickets Events included:
• Kiwanis Night at Disney’s Spirit of Aloha - Polynesian dinner and show
• Signature Project Winner Luncheon
• Kiwanis Night at Planet Hollywood
• Children Fund Foundation Luncheon
• Gala Evening featuring dinner and Don Felder, former Eagles band guitarist.  

There were 81 workshops presented over a three-day period offering a wide variety of outstanding topics.

House of Delegates: (1557 clubs, 1490 Delegates and 401 Delegates-At-Large = 1891 Voting Delegates)
• International President – Daniel Vigneron, Howald, Luxembourg
• President Elect – Arthur (Art) Riley, Westminster, Maryland (Art will attend our Glasgow Convention in 

Aug.)
• Vice President – Peter Mancuso, North Bellmore, New York
• Trustees:  Gary “Coop” Cooper, Fayetteville, North Carolina; David W. Hurrelbrink, Kansas City, Kansas; 

and Cathy Szymanski, Wattsburg, Pennsylvania

Amendment 1:  Add a nondiscrimination clause to the Kiwanis International by-laws.  Passed.
Amendment 2:  To allow delegates to abstain from voting for the complete number of Trustee offices to be 
filled.  Defeated.
Amendment 3:  To require that Kiwanis International Trustees must have at least a one year absence from 
the board before subsequently serving in the offices of Vice President, President-elect or President.  
Defeated.
Amendment 4:  To establish a new seat on the Kiwanis International Board guaranteed to be held by a 
person who is age 50 or under at the time of election.  Withdrawn.
Amendment 5:  Proposed amendment to adopt family membership status, which can be used by clubs 
provided their district first adopts the same status.   Defeated.
Proposed Resolution: Safe Kids - Adopted (as amended)

Our District Dinner was held at Medieval Times for a fun evening of dinner, horsemanship and jousting.  We 
were joined by eight members of Western Canada and seven members from Utah-Idaho.

Magician and Comedian, Justin Willman, hosted the closing session.  The 2020 convention is in 
Indianapolis, June 18-21.

Respectfully submitted - Mary Brydich, Secretary-Treasurer



Montana District of Kiwanis District Convention
August 2 -4, 2019

Cottonwood Inn & Suites
Glasgow, MT

Registration Form
Send this Registration form and check to:

Montana District of Kiwanis, 1150 Cobb Hill Rd, Bozeman MT 59718
or email mbrydichkiwanis@aol.com.  Contact Mary Brydich (406)-570-8202

Please do not mail or email after July 22.  No refunds after July 25.  Registration on-site only after July 25.  Meal availability is 
not guaranteed for on-site registration.  Meals are catered and have limited flexibility to increase the count. 

Make your motel reservations early – Room Block ends Noon July 10! 
Call Cottonwood Inn & Suites: (406) 228-8213 and ask for the Kiwanis rate: $98 + tax

for single or double rooms – and  room block ends  July 10.  
Cancellations for rooms must be made at least 48 hours before of check in. 

Kiwanis Registration
Friday Club Leadership Training (check one)   President: ____   Secretary ____   Other Officer ____ Other ____
Kiwanian Registration (includes meals & reg. fee)        $135.00  ___
Registration (all Kiwanians must register) $25.00  ___  
Meals/Entertainment Package $110.00  ___ (includes all meals except Sat. breakfast & evening)  

Total Sent:  _____  

VISA, MasterCard, Discover (sorry – no AMEX!)   Card Nr.: _________________________,  Exp.   _______, Code _______

Pre-Registration:

Name: _______________________* Email: _____________________  Spouse: ____________*
Address: _________________________________________ City, Zip: ______________________
Home Club: _______________________  Phone: _________________________
Special dietary needs?  (please explain) ____________________________________I am a vegetarian  ____________
Other needs?  (please explain) _______________________________________________________________________

*Please print name as it should appear on nametag

Thursday, August 1:  
• District Board Meeting at 1 p.m.
• Informal Gathering at 7 p.m. at Sam’s Place featuring the 

World Famous Eugene’s Pizza

Friday, August 2, Highlights:  Visit by International President 
Elect Art Riley
• Club Leadership Training: 8:30 a.m.
• District Foundation Board Meeting:  10 a.m.

CONVENTION STARTS AT NOON WITH OPENING CEREMONIES 
AND PAST GOVERNOR BARBARA’S AWARD’S LUNCHEON FOR 
2017-18. Workshops in the afternoon.
• 4 P.M.  Car Pool to Kiwanis Park at Fort Peck for Fish 

Fry/Pulled Pork BBQ, Tour of the Fort Peck Interpretive 
Center and see “Peter Pan” at the Fort Peck Theatre (all 
included with registration).

Service Project – Items for CASA

Saturday, August 3, Highlights:
• Workshops including Secretaries Online Training
• House of Delegates
• Governor’s Luncheon and Installation of Officers

Silent Auction  Club and individual donations are 
encouraged!

CASA, Boy Scouts of America, Special K Ranch, and other 
presentations
End 5:00 p.m. - Evening free to enjoy Glasgow Fair – Featured 
attraction Sawyer Brown (tickets $35 in advance and $45 at the 
door)

Sunday, August 4:  
• Memorial Prayer Breakfast (buffet breakfast included with 

registration)



City State/Province Postal Zip

SPONSORSHIP REQUEST
Organization

Contact Person

Address

E-Mail

Web Address

Home/Cell Telephone  # Business Telephone #

TABLE DISPLAY
District Committee/Project (approval by Governor) Complimentary

Club Project - $50.00 - Fee Must Be Submitted With Form

Commercial Space - $250.00 - Fee To Be Submitted With Form

❖ Each booth will have a table size of 6 feet, will be skirted, 

and have one power outlet.

❖ Display Times:  Friday at 10 a.m. to Saturday at 4:00 p.m.

❖ Set-up is Friday at 8:00 a.m.

❖ For any raffles or give always, it will be the organizing club, 

committee, or group’s responsibility for getting the items to 

the recipients.

❖ Exhibitors are responsible for their own equipment and 

rental

Return requested by July 22nd, 2019 
with complete payment at that time.  Graphic design, artwork, or 

advertisements for the program can be submitted digitally at the 

email below. 

Checks should be made out to

Montana District of Kiwanis

c/o District Secretary Mary Brydich

1150 Cobb Hill Road

Bozeman, MT  59718

mbrydichkiwanis@aol.com

(406) 388-4175Requester’s Signature

98th Montana District Convention
August 2 -4, 2019

Cottonwood Inn & Suites
Glasgow, MT

PROGRAM ADVERTISEMENTS
PROGRAM IS A STANDARD 8½” X 11”

BUSINESS CARD, $75

QUARTER PAGE (¼) ADVERTISEMENT, $250

HALF PAGE (½) ADVERTISEMENT, $500

FULL PAGE ADVERTISEMENT, $1000



Mid-Winter Agenda Page 1Community Service Project:

◆ Please bring items for CASA.  

Thursday, August 1st, 2019

◆ 1:00 p.m. - District Board Meeting

◆ 7:00 p.m. – Informal Gathering at World Famous Eugene’s Pizza 

at Sam’s Place.

Friday, August 2nd, 2019

◆ 8:30 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. – Club Leadership Training

◆ 8:00 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. – Foundation Board Meeting

For those not attending the board meeting or Club Leadership 

Training Friday Moring:

◆ Tours of Fort Peck Lake

◆ Noon – Opening Ceremony

• Welcome – Governor Charles Wilson

• District Awards Luncheon – Barbara Monaco, Immediate 

Past Governor

◆ 1:30 p.m. – Break

◆ 1:45 p.m. – Kiwanis Branding & Licensing – Jessica Kuipers, Public 

Relations Chair

◆ 2:30 p.m. – Insurance, Risk Management and Optional Programs 

– John Menyhart, Risk Manager

◆ 3:30 p.m. – Video of the 2019 Key Leader and Promotion –

Brandon Janshen, Ken Leader Committee

◆ 3:45 p.m. – End for Day

◆ Car Pool – busses not available

◆ 4:00 p.m. – Leave for Kiwanis shelter at Fort Peck for social and 

fish fry. 

◆ 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. – Tour Fort Peck Interpretive Center (time to be 

confirmed)

◆ 7:30 p.m. – Peter Pan at the Fort Peck Theatre, please arrive a 

little after 7:00 p.m. 

Tentative 98th Montana District Convention Agenda



Mid-Winter Agenda Page 2Saturday  August 3rd , 2019 

◆ Breakfast on your own

◆ 7:00 a.m. – Secretaries Online Training

◆ 8:30 a.m. – Kiwanis Partners, Montana Boy Scouts – Sandra 

Dogiakos, Boy Scouts of America

◆ 9:30 a.m. – Special K Ranch – Steven M. Aadland, Development 

Director

◆ 9:45 a.m.  – Montana Kiwanis Foundation – Alan Loendorf, 

President

◆ 10:00 a.m. – Break

◆ 10:15 a.m. – House of Delegates 

◆ 11:45 p.m. – Adjourn for Lunch

◆ Noon – Governor’s Luncheon

• Report by Key Club Governor

• Report by Circle K International Governor

• Highlights from Governor Charles Wilson

• Installation of Officers

• Governor Designate Jim Greene address the membership

◆ 2:00 p.m. – Kiwanis Public Relations – Jessica Kuipers

◆ 2:45 p.m. – Accomplishments of Eliminate – Alida Wright, Montana 

Eliminate Team

◆ 3:00 p.m. – District Signature Project – Glen Wheeler, Chair

◆ 3:15 p.m. – Membership Tips – Past Governors Barabara Monaco 

and Bob Keene

◆ 3:30 p.m. – CASA

◆ 5:00 p.m. – Break for the day.  You are welcome to attend the fair or 

other events in the Glasgow area.  Sawyer Brown is performing at 

the fair.  Cost of tickets are $35.

Sunday, August 4th, 2019

◆ 8:00 a.m.  Prayer Breakfast – Chuck Rushing, Spiritual Aims Chair

Tentative 98th Montana District Convention Agenda



MONTANA DISTRICT PARKS PROJECT

The Choteau Playground is 
officially up and OPEN! Thank 

you to Montana District of 
Kiwanis, City of Choteau Public 

Works Crew, Members of the 
Playground Committee, Choteau 
Lions Club, Choteau Scouts BSA, 

and the other volunteers that 
came out to help us finish!

We don't want any students to miss out on the amazing opportunity!

Past Kiwanis International President, Past Kiwanis International 
Foundation President, And Professional Motivational Speaker

will be the Montana Key Leader Lead Facilitator.

Montana Key Leader Camp is almost upon us.
We have 20 slots left!  

Event Timing: July 19-21, 2019
Event Address: Flathead Lutheran Bible Camp on Flathead Lake

Do you need more resources or have specific questions? Send an email 
at mtkeyleader@gmail.com.

MONTANA KEY LEADER

Click To Register

Follow Montana Key Leader On Facebook

mailto:mtkeyleader@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmc0SzsICoFsVrLG2F6SbL0TCcEAVCznOM-Gj-YqcN6wyI5g/viewform?fbclid=IwAR2izsfcb83ldQ5tD85DmUphNAn42CIWchYgo6LX_UwRZYkhvy6cb1GaoUI
https://www.facebook.com/MTKeyLeader/


MAY ELIMINATE REPORT
Yes, Virginia, the Christmas Spirit is alive and well. It loves children and is using Kiwanis 
to protect them!

As of the end of May 2019, Kiwanis Children’s Fund has raised $106,000,000 for the 
project to eliminate MNT (maternal-neo-natal tetanus) from the face of the earth. We 
are closing in on the $110,000,000 goal to buy tetanus vaccine for every at risk women 
worldwide. To date we have protected some 295,000,000 women and their projected 
new babies!

The latest success is that Chad has been declared by the World Health Organization as 
MNT free! That leaves only 13 more countries to go! Since Kiwanis took on this project, 
the death rate of babies to MNT has dropped 47% - that means 75 babies a day avoid 
this excruciating painful death! That is Serving The Children Of The World - Kiwanis 
style!

The Montana District has contributed $355,171 which has protected 986,586 women 
and babies! That nearly matches the total population of Montana! We deserve to give 
ourselves a big pat on the back. A huge thanks to the members and clubs that continue 
to contribute!

Don’t forget to spread this message far and wide. Montanans need to know what we do 
so they can be proud of Montana’s generous spirit – and maybe want to join Kiwanis to 
be part of what we do.

The challenge that remains is the rest of the $647,296 that we have pledged to this 
project.  This $292,125 represents 162,291 women who are anxiously waiting the 
vaccine for their protection and the 649,167 babies they statistically will give birth to in 
the next decade.  That is 811,457 lives we have pledged to protect!

Can we?  Of course. We have already raised more than this amount – we just have to do 
it again!  We know how to raise funds – we just need to commit to it. We are closing in 
on this world changing goal – let’s just get it done. By the way, don’t forget our SLP 
clubs – they have raised $63,858 of our total so far. What a legacy they will carry for the 
rest of their lives – to rid the world of this scourge!

As always, Montana Kiwanians leave me in complete awe over what we do day-in and 
day-out for our communities and the children of the world! Thank you for the 
enrichment you give my life.

Ed Mangis
Montana District Project Eliminate Co-Ordinator



SENTINEL KIWANIS ANNOUNCES ANNUAL LYLE HEATH VOLUNTEER SERVICE AWARDS

The Sentinel Kiwanis Club of Missoula annually recognizes two individuals: one adult 
and one youth (K-12) who have demonstrated an unselfish donation of time, energy, 
and talent to one or more non-profit organizations in the Missoula area by awarding 
them the Lyle Heath Volunteer Service Award. The award is named after the late Lyle 
R. Heath, who served on many community organizations over 26 years and was a 
founding member of the Sentinel Kiwanis Club. 

The youth winner of the Lyle Heath Service Award is McKenna Round. McKenna is the 
president of the junior class at Loyola Sacred Heart School, a member of Key Club, 
and a weekly volunteer at Mountain Home Montana, a program that services pregnant 
and parenting teens. She’s been working on the redesign of the community center 
there and works in their child care facility. At Loyola, she has organized food drives 
and recycling. McKenna is part of the green club which organizes Loyola recycling. 
She’s a volunteer for the micro-Strikers soccer club, at the Ranch Club Winter Break 
Festival, and for Special Olympics.

The adult winner of the Lyle Heath Service Award is Julie Devlin who has volunteered 
at the Missoula Food Bank and Community Center for ten years. She stocks shelves, 
collects food for the Kid’s Table, boxes groceries and prepares emergency meals. 
She’s also a volunteer at the Senior Center facilitating bingo, working in the senior 
store and fundraising. She serves on the Montana Elders for a Livable Tomorrow 
committee working on firewise projects and climate change. Julie is a tutor at Paxon 
and Chief Charlo schools. And she too is a volunteer at Mountain Home. She’s put her 
master gardening skills to work 
at the PEAS farm. And somehow, 
Julie manages to find time to 
volunteer at Zero Waste Missoula
and the Missoula Symphony.

Mayor Engen, Commissioner
Slotnick and Commissioner 
Strohmaier and Deb Frandsen from
Senator Tester’s office 
were on hand to help with the 
Lyle Heath awards on 
April 11, 2019. Both McKenna and 
Julie received a recognition
plaque and a $250 cash donation  
for the organization of their choice.   A permanent plaque of all winners is proudly 
displayed at the Historical Museum  at Fort Missoula. 



For the 4th year, the 
Tombstone Kiwanis 

Club sponsored, 
judged, set-up, and 

took-down the 
Carbon Valley 

Classical 
Conversations 

Elementary School 
Science Fair. 

Tombstone Kiwanians 

helped run ticket sales, 
line up kids for 
performances, and 
helped some of K-Kids 
at Living History Days.  

Getting crafty, 
Tombstone Kiwanis 

Club assisted 
students in making 
coffee filter flowers 
that were sold for 
Mothers Day to 
raise money for a 
school resource 
security officer.  

Some of our 
Tombstone Kiwanians 

have amazing face 
painting skills and put 
them to use at various 
Easter Egg Hunts.  

DIVISION 6 

TOMBSTONE 

KIWANIS

For the 7th year Tombstone Kiwanians 

has organized a Run to Remember 
Campaign on Veteran’s Day.  Each 
person runs for someone who did not 
make it home in the color blue.  

Tombstone Kiwanians 

continues to assist Ben 
Keller as the youngest 
person to qualify for Worlds 
in Skeet Shooting as he 
makes his first run for the 
Olympic Team.    

Helena High School Wood Shop Students                                                                                        

Build for the Benefit of Campers @ YMCA’s Camp Child!

Helena High School Wood Shop students did it again – but this time it was picnic 
tables/bench sets that they built for Camp Child Campers!  Last year it was outdoor 
benches – 17 in all.  All of these were made of Alaskan Yellow Cedar – a wood that’s a bit 
more pricey than treated lumber, but a whole lot more resilient to the elements of rain-
sun-snow, and even more “environmentally-friendly” at that – to say nothing of its being 
more human-friendly.

The Tombstone Internet Kiwanis Club fostered a partnership with both the High 
School and the Y the year before – specifically with Camp Child itself.  Camp Child, the 
only YMCA camp in Montana, is administered and run by the Helena YMCA.  It attracts 
campers from Y’s across the state.  This partnership was a “natural”: Kiwanis is all about 
serving and mentoring children; the Y’s mission is all about ministry to children; high 
schools are populated by children.  (Notice the common theme?)  Mr. Greg Cejka, the 
Wood Shop teacher, was instrumental: he is as interested in mentoring his students to 
become contributing, responsible members of their community, as he is in teaching 
them the skills of woodworking.  The kids are proud of what they achieve, too – and 
were really pleased seeing themselves on the 6:00 evening news on KTVH! 

(https://ktvh.com/news/2019/05/30/helena-high-students-build-picnic-tables-for-camp-
child/)

Tombstone, with the vision and leadership of former District Governor, Ed Mangis, has 
engaged the new Y Director, David Oclander, in furthering the Club’s partnership with 
the development of a five year plan – for starters.  Ed also hopes that Helena High’s Key 
Club may soon become an integral part of this – and other such partnerships.

Teachers in Northern 
Florida area lost 
much of their supplies 
and equipment in the 
big Hurricane 
Michael. The 
Tombstone members 
in the Panama City 
Beach, Florida area 
contributed funds to 
help replace this loss. 

In Amman, Jordan, members 
supported a Boy Scout Troup 
from the U. S. Embassy in a 
project to supply local school 
libraries with books in English.



DIVISION 6 

LEWISTOWN  

KIWANIS

Lewistown Kiwanis Club 

held a meeting about the 
Boys and Girls Club  and 

the Farmer in a Dell 
organization and 
supported these 

organizations.    

At the Lewistown Non-
Profit Fair, Lewistown 

Kiwanis held a table 
with a chance to win a 
$50 gift basket.  

Lewistown Kiwanis club members performed the Highway cleanup 
including the Kiwanis Rest Area.  

Lewistown Kiwanis Students’ of the month were Eric Brummond, Jaden 
Martin, Mykalea Craig, Taylor Rindal, Izzy Smith, and Rishi Rachakonda! 

Way to have a strong finish to the school year!

Who puts those beautiful 
flags out for Veteran’s Day?  

Why the volunteers of the 
Lewistown Kiwanis Club.    

Lewistown Kiwanis Club 

continues their generous support 
of the Special K Ranch.    

DIVISION 6 

BOZEMAN 

KIWANIS
Snow and rain did not stop the 
Bozeman Kiwanis Club from providing 
children the gift of play!   Built by club 
members and given to families free of 
charge (including the sand) the 
sandbox project is a labor of love.  



DIVISION 6 

HARLOWTON 

KIWANIS
Harlowton Kiwanis held the 62nd Annual Kiwanis Scholarship Banquet 
honoring Harlowton High School students who earned a 3.5 GPA for 3 
consecutive quarters.

Spring cleaning was the work of the day for  
Harlowton Kiwanis.   Decked in their bright colors, 
they did the heavy lifting.  

Just look at all the happy kids at the Harlowton 

Kiwanis Kids Fishing Derby!
Montana’s Got Talent was the 69th annual 
Harlowton Kiwanis Show.  What a success!  



DIVISION 6 

BELGRADE 

KIWANIS Ready, Set, Go!  Belgrade Kiwanis held and Easter Egg Hunt  with the help of 
Bridge Church.

It went from cool and windy to 
sunny and gorgeous.  The 
Belgrade Kiwanis Golf 
Tournament was another 
success at the Headwaters 
Golf Course. A very special 
thanks to their Sponsors for 
making it possible



DIVISION 4 

HARDIN KIWANIS

Hardin Kiwanis had a fundraiser for 
youth projects in Big Horn County at 
3 Brothers.  It was $50 per ticket for 
the beer tasting, wine tasting, and 
silent auction complete with 
sommelier and great food!  

Hardin Kiwanians helped with the 
kids day parade where all kids get a 
free movie ticket.  

DIVISION 4 

BILLINGS HEIGHTS 

KIWANIS

Billings Heights has been busy conducting 
BUG programs at Bitterroot, Alkalai Creek, 
and Sandstone Elementary School.  

Billings Heights also hosted the BBQ at 
Wynstone and will be having one at St. Johns 
on Thursday, July 11th, so SAVE THE DATE!!  

DIVISION 4 

BILLINGS KIWANIS Billings Kiwanis held their Bike 
Rodeo.

August 31, 2019
6 PM – ZooMontana

June 29th

6 PM at ZooMontana

Friday, July 5, 2019 
6 PM – ZooMontana

Billings Kiwanis 

Movies in the Park



DIVISION 4 

GOLDEN K 

KIWANIS, 

BILLINGS

Riverside Builders Club and Golden K Kiwanis 

volunteered at Eggstravaganzoo 2019.

Eagle Scout Jack’s project 
“Songbird Community Garden 
compost bins.” Cadillac of 
compost bins funded by 
Yellowstone Conservation 
District, Golden K Kiwanis , and 
SCG. Thanks you to Subway 
Sandwiches for feeding the 
workers. Thank you, Bonnie 
Ayre for being the Champion of 
the compost bin project.

Golden K Kiwanis annual 
Pancake Breakfast was a 
huge success!   It was truly 
a K-Family event with the 
Golden K, Shepard Key 
Club, and Riverside 
Builders Club, help.



DIVISION 1 

BITTEROOT 

VALLEY KIWANIS, 

HAMILTON

Bitterroot valley

Kiwanis, Hamilton

held another successful 
fishing derby!

DIVISION 1 

DRUMMOND 

KIWANIS

JULY

SAVE THE DATE
Bitterroot Valley

Kiwanis will be
holding their
annual Daly Days 
Kiwanis Pancake 
Breakfast.  Your Admission gets you all 
you can eat Pancakes, Sausage, Coffee, 
Orange Drink and Milk.  Presales 
Tickets are $5 Each which will save you 
$1 per person as during the event it will 
be $6.  Kids 6 and Under are Free.  

LOCATION:  Bell-McCall Co 
TIME:   7a-11a

SAVE THE DATE

78th Annual Drummond Kiwanis 

PRCA Rodeo – July 7

The Kiwanis PRCA Rodeo rolls into 
Drummond for its 78th year with all of the 
action and family fun that comes with a 
traditional rodeo in the Treasure State. 

It's a full slate of activities for the day that 
you won't want to miss!
• 7:00 AM - 11:00 AM - VFD Pancake 

Breakfast (East end of Front Street)
• 9:00 AM Rodeo Slack (American Legion 

Rodeo Grounds)
• 12:00 PM - 2019 Drummond Rodeo Parade 

(Front Street)
• 12:30 PM - "Quick Finish" Art Show 

(American Legion Rodeo Grounds)
• 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM - 78th Annual 

Drummond Kiwanis PRCA Rodeo 
(American Legion Rodeo Grounds)

• 5:00 PM - "Quick Finish" Art Auction 
(American Legion Rodeo Grounds)

JULY



DIVISION 1 

MISSOULA 

KIWANIS It was a great all you can eat pancake, sausage, apple sauce, apple juice, 
coffee, and milk at the 60th Missoula Kiwanis Pancake breakfast.  

Society of America 
Foresters recognized 
long time Missoula 

Kiwanian Ed Heilman 
out at the Historical 
Museum!

This is the 2019  Missoula Kiwanis

basketball celebration! Brian 
Dirnberger and Lindy Lauder led the 
event, and let's all thank them for the 
tremendous amount of work they did 
to make this season so successful. 

Missoula Kiwanis Club members: took a tour of the 
Museum of Mountain Flying.  It looks amazing!

Missoula Kiwanis had some 
Grizzlies in attendance for 
pancakes! From left to right, we 
have Freddy Brown III; Peter 
Jones; Avid Griz Fan and 
Kiwanians Vickie Mikelsons; 
Eddy Egun; and Mack Anderson.

Missoula Kiwanis Club supported  the Priority 
One Mothers Day Spa Baskets Project. The 
baskets were given to the seven resident young 
mothers at Mountain Home Montana on Sunday.

Missoula Kiwanis 

offers their 
congratulations to  
Opportunity 
Resources, Inc. 
Employee of the 
Month: Richard 
Strom

The Lowell Elementary 
School Students of the 
Month as given by 
Missoula Kiwanis 

were both were fifth-
grade boys: Kameron 
Spring and Landon 
Crowe.



DIVISION 1 

SENTINEL 

KIWANIS

The Intergalaticducks Montana Girls Robotics 
Team has made it to Houston for the FIRST World 
Robotics Championship!  Sentinel Kiwanis 

sponsored these amazing young women!

What a fun Easter Egg Hunt at Kiwanis Park with 
Sentinel Kiwanis, Missoula.

Sentinel Kiwanians jumped in on a 
steep and slippery area to help 
clean up the Clark Fork River!

Sentinel Kiwanis, Missoula held a very 
successful Head Start Feed and with great food, 
quilt drawing, and Boy Scounts reading.  

Sentinel Kiwanians 

served a delicious 
taco dinner at the 
YWCA.

Sentinel Kiwanis, 

Missoula held a very 
successful brat booth at 
at Brewfest.  

Sentinel Kiwanis and Hellgate Key Club cleaned 
the interstate between the Missoula airport and 
Reserve Street.  The weather cooperated and the 
city looks so much better.  

Sentinel Kiwanis, Missoula sponsors 
scholarships to outstanding graduates in 
Missoula Key Clubs.  Scholarship winners are 
(L-R):
• Natalie Dulac, Florence Key Club (Howard 

Schmid Scholarship), 
• Bridget McCue, Loyola Key Club (Emily White 

Memorial Scholarship),
• Katherine Scheuch and Claire Becker, 

Hellgate Key Club (Howard Schmid 
Scholarship). 

Sentinel Kiwanians put in some hard labor and 
contributed many hours to refurbish Missoula's 
Dragon Hollow playground.



DIVISION 1 

SALMON KIWANIS

Salmon Kiwanis held a 
BUG and TERRIFIC KIDS 
program at the Pioneer. 
So proud of all the kids 
that received their award 
and kudos to all the great 
teachers and 
administrators that are 
involved in our kids lives. 

Salmon Kiwanis semi-
annually cleans up and 
trims and prunes the 
History Park and The 
Bear. 

Salmon Kiwanis continues to 
meet for dinner which raises 
money for their scholarship 
program.  If you find yourself 
in Salmon, Idaho check their 
Facebook page for dinner or 
better yet join Kiwanis!  

DIVISION 3 

ANACONDA 

KIWANIS Anaconda Kiwanis Bike 
Day 2019!

The Anaconda Kiwanis fundraiser was 
another success at the Anaconda Elks. 
There were prizes, games, and prime rib 
dinner.  

Anaconda Kiwanis 

filled backpacks to 
be donated to 
Anaconda schools!

At the Smelter City Brewery, there was a fundraiser 
with snacks, a silent auction, 50/50 drawing for the 
Anaconda Kiwanis Club.  

The Anaconda Kiwanis club in partnership 
with the Washoe Park trout hatchery held 
a fishing derby for the local community.  



DIVISION 3 

BUTTE 

KIWANIS

Butte Kiwanians has been very 
busy in support of the Sunshine 
Camp this year.  The Sunshine 
camp held a chili event that came 
with a tour of the facility.  Over 
lunchtime they served pizza, fruit, 
and vegetables to 115 kids at the 
camp.  

DIVISION 3 

SILVER BOW 

KIWANIS, 

BUTTE

Silver Bow Kiwanians, Butte held 
the 20th annual Bike Rodeo where 
they assisted 160 kids.  They had 
their bikes inspected for safety, 
went through a safety course, and 
received a new helmet.  Pizza 
from Dominos and beverage from 
Harrington Bottling company 
were there to be had.  

Silver Bow Kiwanians, 

Butte also had their picnic!

They had a great night at the Butte Kiwanis Fundraiser for the Sunshine Camp.



DIVISION 3 

SUNRISE 

KIWANIS, BUTTE Congratulations to the 
Central BUG students at 
Central, Kennedy, 
Whitter, Hillcrest 
elementary schools that 
were recognized by 
Sunrise Kiwanis, Butte!

Sunrise Kiwanians had a tour of the Miners 
Hotel and Fifty One Below.  It was beautiful 
to see the building in all its glory.   

DIVISION 3 

SUNRISE 

KIWANIS, BUTTE

Congratulations to John Warren who 
was awared the Kiwanis Legion of 
Honor award for 25 years of service at 
the Dillon Kiwanis meeting.  

Dillon Kiwanis members cooked 
burgers and hot dogs for the 
Beaverhead marathon.  It was a 
fundraiser for only $5 to help all of their 
community causes. Thank you to 
Schuett Farms, Silo Meats, Sparky's 
Garage, Kelly Taylor of Stockman Bank, 
Kiwanis District Lt. Governor Cathy 

Tutty and the Beaverhead Search and 
Rescue for making it possible.

Kiwanis Club of Dillon is once again 
sponsoring the Culpepper & 
Merriweather Circus, 



DIVISION 5 

GLENDIVE 

KIWANIS
Glendive Kiwanis held a 
fundraising BBQ during the 
Builders First Customer 
appreciation event.  

Montana weather giving us our 28th 
winter this year presented a bit of a issue 
for the glendive Kiwanis egg hunt, but 
they persevered!!  

DIVISION 5 

SIDNEY 

KIWANIS Many of the outstanding 
student awards this year 
were sponsored by Sidney 

Kiwanis.  It is a great 
tradition for some great 
kids.  

On May 2nd,  Glendive Kiwanis and the 
Taphouse Bar and Grill held a teacher 
appreciation event.  

SAVE THE DATE

SIDNEY KIWANIS

PIE SOCIAL

10:30 am TO 1:30 pm

South Entrance of the Sidney 
Middle School / Veteran’s Park

Brats, burgers, homemade 
beans and LOTS OF PIE!!

JULY



more than sprung in the Miles City Kiwanis Club! We have had a 
super busy month of March Madness Membership Drive activities 
(can't wait to share all our awesomeness with our new members), 
Key Club DCON where our CCDHS club took home over 30+ awards 
(list coming soon), volunteering at the Soup Kitchen, and wrapping 
up yesterday with a BEAUTIFUL day for Softball Concessions during 

the Cowgirl Softball Jamboree!

DIVISION 5 

MILES CITY 

KIWANIS Look at the Miles City Kiwanians serving 
diligently as always at the MC Soup Kitchen.

Miles City Kiwanis is in full softball concession 
season!

In a chance to win some dollars for the non-profit of your choices, Tilt Wurks Brewhouse 
holds a trivia night, Miles City Kiwanians do their best to win!!  Think you can beat their team?  

95 years of kids spellings words and 
cheering each other on at the track at the 
Miles City Kiwanis Spelling Bee and 
Track and Field event!  

It’s a full K-Family event with 
the WMS Builders, CCDHS Key 
Club, and Miles City Kiwanis 

when cleaning the Milwaukee 
Park.

The Miles City Kiwanis got the breakfast 
burritos for the Kiwanis Breakfast at 
Cowtown Cook Off & Ryno-Palooza!!

Rain or shine , 
Miles City Kiwanis 

were there at the 
BCH parade 
supporting their 
Key Clubbers!  



DIVISION 7 

MALTA 

KIWANIS

Malta Kiwanis has been busy.  They did 
the weeding at Robinson House, an 
historical home with lovely gardens in 
Malta.  Malta Kiwanis agreed to weed a 
portion of the gardens all summer  in 
preparation for a wedding.

DIVISION 7 

SHELBY 

KIWANIS

Malta Kiwanians Sean Estil (Key Club 
advisor), Mike Veseth (President), and 
Rosemary Veseth (Secretary) presented 
Shyanne Wallace with items for the 
CASA program.  
• Malta Builder's Club donated toys, 

books, and games, Kiwanis donated 
afghans, toiletry items, and games,

• Pillows and  pillow cases donated by 
the Malta Key Club.  

Shyanne is the program advocate 
coordinator for the 17th judicial district, 
which includes Blaine, Phillips, and 
Valley County.

Shelby Kiwanis held their annual Kite 
Festival  at the Shelby Airport.  It’s a 
beautiful even for kids from five to 
ninety-five.  The festival features food, 
music, face painting a swap meet, and all 
the kites you can fly.  Thank you the 
Chamber Merchants Association, Core 
Civic, and Toole County which allows free 
use of the airport.  As this event is on 
Father’s Day, it is a lovely way for fathers 
to spend time with their children.  



DIVISION 7 

GLASGOW 

KIWANIS GLASGOW Kiwanis held a Easter Egg hunt which was truly a K-Family event.  It 
was all hands stuffing eggs and setting up.  

GLASGOW Kiwanis is very active in the 
BUG program!  Look at all those happy 
kids!

GLASGOW Key Clubbers and Kiwanians 

volunteer so much of their time to the 
special Olympics.  Thank you for making 
this so special.  



DIVISION 9 

BOULDER 

KIWANIS The Boulder Kiwanis Club participated in 
the annual Bowl for Kids' Sake supporting 
the local Big Brothers/Big Sisters 
program. 

Boulder Kiwanis held 
their annual Easter Egg 
Hunt at high noon.  It 
happens fast, but full of 
giggles and smiles!  

DIVISION 9 

CAPITAL CITY 

KIWANIS, 

HELENA
Capital City Kiwanis, Helena had another successful 
spring cleanup at the YMCA Camp Child!   Check out the 
clean and tidy Capital Kiwanis cabin!

Capital City Kiwanis helped with 
some deep cleaning at Food Share. 



DIVISION 9 

GREAT FALLS 

KIWANIS

GREAT FALLS KIWANIS continues its 
support of Troop 1.  They are proud 
to be the chartering organization 
and continue to honor the legacy of 
Paul Grosvold.  

We love the Great Falls Kiwanis Book Nooks! At the end 
of the year, they have four days of giving away books at 
West & Giant Springs Elementary Schools. Each student 
gets to take one home for the summer. At Tribune 
employee entrance and there is a desk on which books 
may be left. Thank you to all the donors who make this 
book project possible!

Rain didn't stop Great Falls Kiwanis volunteers 
at the Montana Special Olympics Summer 
Games. 

DIVISION 8 

KALISPELL 

KIWANIS Kalispell Kiwanis sold kettle korn fun and fundraising at Creston Auction!

Kalispell Kiwanis took a tour of  Class 1 Technologies 
manufacturing facility followed by Perkins for lunch.  

Kalispell Kiwanis cleaned up both the highway 
and Shady Lady pond.  Both events were 
followed by Moose's for pizza and beer!



DIVISION 8 

KOOTENAI 

KIWANIS, 

LIBBY

DIVISION 9 

POLSON 

KIWANIS

Kootenai Kiwanis, Libby held their  Family Fun Day in the Park.  They have an art 
station, planting station, cupcake decorating, snocones, free food, information 
booths, and recognizable characters.

2019 Kootenai Kiwanis $500 
Scholarship winner Zoie Spady! 
Very proud of this young lady!!!

Kootenai Kiwanis of Libby is collecting school supplies.  Would you like a donation box at 
your business? They are now accepting donations for Lincoln County Student Stand down.

Supporting the Polson Kiwanis 

Club a great fundraiser was held.  

Polson Kiwanis President Donna and this 
year’s senior scholarship award winners.  

Polson Community recipients of donations from 
the Polson Kiwanis Club.  

Polson Middle School 
jazz band recipients 
receive $2,000 from the 
Polson Kiwanis club for 
continued music 
education and 
instruments.  

Polson Kiwanians as the Polson 
CASA golf scramble .  Polson 
Kiwanis Club is one of the 
sponsors of this annual event.  



BUILDERS CLUB UPDATE

Riverside Builders Club and Golden K Kiwanis 
volunteering at Eggstravaganzoo 2019.

Riverside’s Officer Ellison and Superintendent Greg Upham stopped 
in to get a lesson in PB&J construction with Riverside Builders Club.

The Sidney Middle School Builders Club, Student, and 
Staff supported the fundraiser for Fairview families. We 
are able to give them $3000. While it will only cover a 
fraction of the losses, we want all those affected to 
know we are very sorry. 

Sidney Builder's Club fundraised and 
was able to purchase a brand new 
vending machine for the Boys and 
Girls club. The money made from this 
machine can go toward purchasing 
supplies for future projects.

SIDNEY

BUILDERS 

CLUB

In a full K-Family event, there was lots 
of help at the pancake breakfast from  
Riverside Builders Club.

RIVERSIDE

BUILDERS

CLUB



BELGRADE

BUILDERS

CLUB

BUILDERS CLUB UPDATE

Belgrade Builders Club members got 
to take a very cool tour.  They got to go 
into the control tower and watch 
planes land and take off, hear the 
control tower guys chatting over the 
radio , see the fire control tower, and 
go inside one of the airport fire trucks! 

WMS Builders joined 
the CCDHS Key Club 
for the cleanup of 
Milwaukee Park. 

Malta Builder's Club donated toys, books, and 
games, Kiwanis donated afghans, toiletry items, 
and games to children in the CASA program.  

GLASGOW

MIDDLE 

SCHOOL

BUILDERS 

CLUB

Lewistown

BUILDERS 

CLUB

Lewistown Builders Club stuffed eggs 
for their K-Family Easter Egg Hunt.  

Lewistown Builders Club 

appreciated their teachers.  

Glasgow Middle School Builders Club 

helped stuff eggs and painted a student bus!  

MALTA BUILDERS

CLUB



Montana Key Club Update

MALTA HIGH

KEY CLUB

CCDHS

KEY CLUB

BELGRADE

KEY CLUB

Belgrade Key Club had a great Key Club Appreciation Dinner tonight. Thanks to our 
amazing advisors Lois Mears and Carl Schuneman.  Special thanks to our speaker 
Joe Fidel for an awesome discussion on Leadership.

Two Hamilton Key Clubbers 

are creating “Bronc Park” in 
the unused area near the 
corner of Freeze Lane and 
Marcus Street.  Read more 
here:  

HAMILTON 

HIGH

KEY CLUB

Custer County District High School 

Key Club MS Builders joined WMS 
Builders Club and Miles City Key Club 
for the cleanup of Milwaukee Park. 

Malta Key Club had 
their installation of 
officers.  The 
Montana District 
Governor came to 
attend.  

Rain or shine, the 
Harlowton Key 

Clubbers will 
walk/ride the BHS 
parade.  The are 
undaunted! 

GLASGOW

KEY CLUB

https://ravallirepublic.com/news/local/article_aa4c83fc-885a-508f-acbf-e739803c67fd.html?fbclid=IwAR0BVfqsrAx72qqXbtKxPOCohTlQd5Ui9LRKVFhVAoRiVMZRv29QEBc5WtU


Montana Circle K Update

MSU CIRCLE K

MONTANA 

TECH     

CIRCLE K

MSU Circle K members 
at the annual spring 
tree planting to help 
MSU keep its Tree 
Campus USA 
designation! 

Montana Tech CKI 

delivered goodies to the 
Chancellor’s office in 
appreciation.  

Montana Key Club Update

Hellgate Key Club 

Seniors are off to join 
the world and become 
future Kiwanians

Sentinel 

HIGH

KEY CLUB, 

Missoula

The interstate between the Missoula 
airport and Reserve Street is a little bit 
cleaner now thanks to the Hellgate Key 

Club and Sentinel Kiwanis. Thanks to all 
who helped with the highway clean-up. It 
was a great and important effort for our 
community! And the weather wasn't bad 
either...

Hellgate, 

Missoula 

KEY CLUB

Loyola Sacred 

Heart KEY CLUB

Loyola Sacred Heart Key 

Club had a lovely end of 
year celebration.  

MSU Circle K made  
Happy Easter and Happy 
Spring cards for the 
Gallatin Rest Home!!


